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2025 HAJJ ADVISORY
BPE No. 2025-022
April 5, 2025

To: ALL NCMF-BPE DULY RECOGNIZED TRAVEL AGENCIES FOR HAJJ 2025

Subject: URGENT SUBMISSION OF FLIGHT BOOKINGS FOR EFFICIENT HAJJ VISA
PROCESSING

The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos-Bureau of Pilgrimage and Endowment (NCMF-BPE) urges all
NCMF-BPE duly recognized travel agencies to submit your respective flight bookings to the NCMF-BPE
on or before Wednesday, April 9, 2025.

While visa issuance is subject to various factors and approvals, submitting your bookings promptly may allow
the BPE to potentially tailor visa processing to accommodate pilgrims intending to depart on the earliest
series of flights. Late submission of flight bookings will inevitably lead to delays in visa processing, potentially
causing inconvenience for the pilgrims.

Please ensure that your submission includes the following details for each group of pilgrims under your
agency:

Airline Name

Flight Number(s) (both outbound and inbound)
Departure and Arrival Dates and Times

List of Pilgrims corresponding to each flight booking

b=

Your cooperation and prompt action on this matter are highly appreciated as we collectively work towards a
successful and well-organized Hajj 2025 for all Filipino pilgrims.

For inquiries or clarifications, please contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided below:

B nemtbpe@gmail.com B ncmigovph facebook.com/ehaijjPH

ZAINODEN M. USUDAN

Director IV

For information and guidance.

79 Jocfer Annex Building., Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Trunkline No.: (02) 5322-3400 / Tel. No. (02) 8952-4540 / Telefax No. (02) 8952-4875
Email: externalrelations@ncmf.gov.ph / ncmf.osec@gmail.com
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